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UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT

Memorandum
DATE: July 17,1962To : Region III Files

E.J.Moretti(Review) ]hg.Radiation RCif I! | Int |FROM :

Specialist DAOt

L1 r:

SUBJEcr: TELEPHONE CALL FROM OUTTEN REGARDING AMERICAN
~.

POTASH COMPANY FIIM BADGE EXPOSURES f d U.U.. 2"

I I VLL ||_.1 -

Outten called the writer today requesting more data on the
film badge results noted for four of the American Potash Co.
employees during recent inspection visit.

It appeared that a recent memo suteritted by Davis ment,ioned
two of these film badges to be contaminated. Outten wanted
to know how these were contaminated. Since the writer was
unable to give this information, Outten suggested that Dsvis
call hin at his earliest convenience.

Outten wanted to know if the memo was submitted purely from
an informational standpoint, so that Compliance would be put
on notice of these film badge results when the inspection
report now being prepared would be submitted to Headquarters
for review and action. The writer told Outten that in his
opinion that this appeared to be the case in this instance.
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